
Brunswick Acres Music Department

October 8, 2021

Dear Third Grade Parents or Guardians,

Welcome back to another musical school year!  I am so excited to direct our
amazing 3rd grade chorus this year. Singing is a large part of every child’s musical
education at Brunswick Acres School.  In general music class, children are taught to
match pitch and develop basic vocal skills.  In our 3rd grade chorus, students sing in
unison and begin to explore 2-part harmony through rounds and partner songs while
further developing fundamental vocal techniques.

All 3rd grade students are welcome to participate in chorus, which will meet
each Tuesday  from 1:30-2:00 during recess beginning October 12th. 3rd Grade Chorus
performs songs in both the Winter and Spring Concerts.  Concert dates are coming
soon, but will be around the end of January and the end of May.

We will be following the ARTS ED NJ guidance which is based on the most recent
aerosol research available. You can access that information by clicking on the graphic
above. Rehearsals will be in the music and also outside, when the weather cooperates.
When indoors, students will be singing with their mask on, distanced 3 feet apart.
When we are outdoors, students will have the option to take their masks off, but we will
continue to keep a safe distance outside.

Thank you for supporting the importance of music in the education of your child.
Please email us at school with any questions or concerns.

Musically,

Mrs. Sharpe
Jennifer.Sharpe@sbschools.org

Click HERE to register for 3rd Grade Chorus
BRUNSWICK SINGERS BEGINS 10/12
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